
LEGAL NOTICE 
 
The Commission for the Blind will hold a virtual town forum by Zoom on Friday, August 
28, 2020. The meeting will be held from 4:30 PM to 5:30 PM. The purpose is to gather 
comments on the policies and procedures by which the Commission provides vocational 
rehabilitation services. The Commission will also be taking comments on proposed 
changes to the Commission for the Blind Act, which would expand the Commission 
board from three members to 5 or 7 members, require that a majority of the members be 
blind, change the persons who can determine legal blindness to include health 
professionals in addition to ophthalmologists, eliminate the registry of blind persons, and 
add language transferring duties from the State Rehabilitation Council to the expanded 
Commission for the Blind board.     
 
Zoom Information 
Calling in or smart speaker: dial +1 408 638 0968 Enter the meeting ID: 924 8167 
6939# 
Dial into the meeting, one-tap mobile link here: +14086380968,,92481676939#  
Link: https://zoom.us/j/92481676939 
 
Please contact Ms. Kelly Burma if you have any questions, need help joining the 
meeting, or have difficulty joining the meeting. She can be reached at 505-383-2277, or 
at kelly.burma@state.nm.us.  If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of a 
reader, amplifier, qualified sign language interpreter, or any other form of auxiliary aid or 
service to attend or participate, Please contact Ms. Burma at least 3 days in advance, or as 
soon as possible. This notice is posted on the Commission web page, 
www.cfb.state.nm.us.  
 
 

https://protect-us.mimecast.com/s/WImHCkRlvJIXop5Zh2r6pX?domain=zoom.us
http://www.cfb.state.nm.us/

